
Offic> of the President Wayne State University
Detroit Michigan 48202

August 1, 1985

The Honorable George Crockett, Jr.
1531 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Crockett:

Thank you for your letter of July 23 concerning South African
divestiture.

On March 11, 1983, the Board of Governors of Wayne State University
unanimously adopted a statute directing University officers to divest
of all stocks, bonds, or real property in companies which operate in
the Republic of South Africa and the Union of Soviet Socialist
Republics. There also is a Michigan statute, Act. No. 512 of the
Public Acts of 1982, sponsored by Representative Perry Bullard, which
requires such divestiture by all of Michigan's public colleges and
universities.

Thank you for writing to me about this matter. Please do not hesitate
to call upon us at the University if we may be of any assistance.

Sincerely,

David Adamany
President
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